Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: June 4, 2018

Re: Action Item

June 13, 2018 Board Meeting

Recommend Board ratify Marian Dunn as the Substitute Caller for the Glassboro School Nurses for the 2017-2018 school year and reappointed for the 2018-2019 school year. Ms. Dunn will be responsible for putting in all necessary substitute requests for school nurses. She will be paid a stipend of \$350.00.

DS/bg